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CRISIS IN THE UKRAINE - BISHOP'S APPEAL

Bishop Marray requests donations for the on-going efforts for the
crisis in the war-torn Ukraine. Your immediate support will
help Episcopal Relief & Development and other Anglican
partners provide humanitarian assistance to people fleeing the
violence in the Ukraine.

Bishop Mark Edington, Bishop of The Convocation of Episcopal
Churches in Europe gave the House of Bishops meeting at Camp
Allen, Texas, an update on the crisis. Bishop Edington reported
on the major humanitarian crisis because of the ongoing

invasion of Ukraine. He articulated the remarkable work done by our Churches in Europe
and the invaluable support of Episcopal Relief & Development (ERD). Bishop Mark
encourages donations be sent to ERD through individual dioceses for support to the
churches in Europe.

Your gift will help provide cash, food, blankets, hygiene supplies and other needed
assistance to families from Ukraine.

Please forward donations via check to: Diocese of Easton, 314 North Street, Easton,
MD 21601 Memo: Ukraine.

Online donations can be made by clicking HERE

Please continue to pray for an end to this war and for our sisters and brothers on the
frontline of this crisis.

Every blessing,
Bishop San

Message from Bishop Mark Edington, Bishop in
Charge of the Convocation of Episcopal
Churches in Europe
This is a transcript of a message to the Episcopal Church in
Colorado. It has been copied from their March 23, 2022
newsletter which was shared by The Rev. Penny Morrow.
 
Hello, Episcopal Church in Colorado. I’m really thankful
that Bishop Kym has invited me to say a few words to you from your brothers and sisters
of the Episcopal Church in Europe. I’m Mark Edington. I’m the Bishop in charge of the
Convocation of Episcopal Churches in Europe. 21 congregations of our church spread out
across Europe from Paris in the West where our cathedral is to Tbilisi in Georgia in the

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001s4FOXjdcGDN46lDrm9S6n-LA2aX7clih9mXsZjXW7szMgay7Uti0KxBKgehCLzSI_i05OzAhoqGlhBgNbH-YnG0RNljNbxKdSzDKJIp3qFFksiIIu51z59JzqUe5azdoTWG54xNLaIDvdVf9zm0FEp1xYTayPI-JR-ZgD3B_xdU=&c=bSpavvB927B7spl68Bk3qunsQ4heLYy5FZPRZatLsZAo9P0JK_Oh5g==&ch=LpVJ00eQpVWcOkBSLK1AFhBZugoBGaCgfl82SL7xpilUTl-tZRO36w==


East.

Bishop Kym asked me to say a few words to you about the situation that’s now unfolding
in Ukraine. It is a disaster. There’s no two ways about it. There are now 10 million
Ukrainians who have fled from their homes and about four million of them are expected
to be coming into Europe. The part of the Europe that we serve, that your church serves.
That number actually may be a little low. We have no way of knowing.

Click Here if you'd like to watch/read his whole message.

Our April Book is The Hiding Place by Corrie Ten Boom which we will
discuss on Monday, April 24 at 7pm via Zoom. It is an autobiographical
memoir by Corrie Ten Boom, a devoutly religious woman who lived in
the Holland city of Haarlem during the Nazi occupation. Compelled by
her unshakeable Christian morality, she defied tyranny to rescue her
Jewish neighbors who faced annihilation during the Holocaust. She was
ultimately caught and sent to the notorious Ravensbruck death camp,
where she witnessed scenes of unimaginable cruelty. In the camp, it was
Corrie’s bedrock faith in the glory of God that sustained her. She

discovered that love was a far more powerful force than hate—for God’s love was truly
unconquerable.

Anyone who enjoys reading is welcome to join our group. Contact Debbie Shuster or
Jody Farley.

23rd Annual Native Plant Sale: Pre Sale Happening Now!

Assateague Coastal Trust’s highly anticipated event of the year, the 23rd Annual Native
Plant Sale will be held at their office location at 10959 Worcester Hwy. in Berlin
on Saturday, May 7th from 8 am – 1 pm. 

Our backyard gardens are more than just hobby plots. Carefully planned and cared for,
they are critical to the survival of pollinators species, which in turn are critical to the
entire ecosystem! Creating a new a garden or adding to an existing garden can also lend

https://episcopalcolorado.org/march23/


to buffer areas, a particularly important concept in our watershed as buffers can reduce
land surface runoff and filter pollutants before they enter our waterways.

Visit the plant sale store at ActForBays.org/PlantSale to view a wide selection of native
sun and shade plants. New for this year, Assateague Coastal Trust is offering a few native
grasses and sedges for those looking to ascent their property. Plenty of Herbs and
Veggies grown by local organic farmer Dave Wiley of Herbs, Spice, and Everything Nice
are also available. To view the full inventory, visit the online store
at ActForBays.org/PlantSale.

Online orders are strongly encouraged to ensure you get everything you need for this
year’s spring gardens!

Not sure what to put in the ground this year, need some gardening and ground prep tips?
Email Billy Weiland at billy@actforbays.org with questions and we’d be happy to help
you get started.

What: Assateague Coastal Trust’s 23rd Annual Native Plant Sale 
When: Saturday, May 7th 
Time: 8:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Where: Assateague Coastal Trust Office (10959 Worcester Hwy. Berlin, MD) 
For more info and to pre-order visit: www.ACTforBays.org/PlantSale

ACT has hired a new Executive Director, Brenda Davis,
who will start April 10. Kathy Phillip is retiring and her
last day was this Thursday, March 31. Until Brenda gets
her bearings, please use Nicole Maskell as your point of
contact for 'all things ACT'.

Congratulations, Kathy and best wishes, Brenda!

Honor or remember those you love and grace the
Altar this Easter Sunday. The cost is $12.50 per
lily. All donations are welcome. Click here to print
a form. Forms are also available on the church
website and in the church office. In order to be
included in the Easter bulletin, all names &
payments must be received by April 4.

REMINDER: Paid Parking on Third Street

​April 1 – May 26, 2022
Monday – Thursday: FREE Parking
Friday – Sunday: $2.00/hour
 

Visitors may contact the parish office during the
week, at 410-289-3453, from 9am to noon to make
arrangements to obtain a Sunday morning only
parking pass from office or ask the Ushers at the
services.

https://www.actforbays.org/plantsale
mailto:billy@actforbaysorg
https://www.actforbays.org/plantsale
https://files.constantcontact.com/2d81fdc6201/e41eb036-046b-4804-9277-0ac4b3c7d33b.pdf?rdr=true


March 27: The Fifth Sunday in Lent

Holy Eucharist, Rite II service with music, celebrated by the Rev. Carl

Mosley. Click here for a PDF version of the 4/3/2022 bulletin so you can

follow along.

April 10: Palm Sunday
Holy Eucharist 10 a.m. Bishop Marray

April 14: Maundy Thursday
Holy Eucharist Lenten Meal in
​DeWees Hall 6 p.m. Fr. Carl Mosley

April 15: Good Friday
Stations of the Cross Noon Fr. Carl Mosley

April 17: Easter Sunday
Holy Eucharist 10 a.m. Fr. Carl Mosley

Happy Birthday

Madison Mitchell (4/5)
Elsie MacMullin (4/7)
Diane Savage (4/8)

Online Services

Click here to watch the Sunday,
March 27th Holy Eucharist service.

Prayer List
Please keep those on our prayer list in your daily prayers.

Robbie Whittington Joyce, Cindy Dreslin, Kyle Harmon, Shirley Connor, Jose Cabrera,
Ryan Fischer, Katlyn, David Warren, Letty Trimper Hurst, Rev. Penny Morrow, Fr. Joe
Rushton, Connie Mayers, Doug Dryden, Brian Friedman, Grace, Delores Rothermel,
Ronnie Skinner, Randy Hastings, Gary Ballard, Hugh, Frank Candeloro, Jr., John
Rogers, John Seward, Stephanie Hill, Douglas Allan, Yvetta Henry Tull, Melvin, Jean
Charles, Jimmy Farley, Alex Hoffman, Jonathan Jones, Francisco Hector Diaz Diaz,
​Jean Charles, Richard, Brad, Larry Lorton, Betty Merenda, Dee Toms, Bob Rothermel,

https://files.constantcontact.com/2d81fdc6201/95869f45-6adf-4fef-bbd0-dbaf8c47360a.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulsByTheSeaEpsicopalChurch/videos/338991934873875


The Lecates Family, The People of Ukraine, Lakelyn Draheim

Worship Leaders Schedule

This Week—April 3, 2022
Celebrant: Rev. Carl Mosley
Reader: Amy Rothermel
Altar Guild: Kay Ayres, Amanda Cropper
Usher: Amanda Cropper
Counters: Nancy Knotts, Debbie Shuster

Next Week—April 10, 2022
Celebrant: The Rt. Reverend Santosh Marray
Assisting Celebrant: Rev. Carl Mosley
Reader: Debbie Shuster, Andy Diaz
Altar Guild: Kay Ayres, Amanda Cropper
Usher: Elsie MacMullin & Tom Shuster
Counters: Shirley Aydelotte, Lynda Azar

Click here to view the Parish Calendar
 ​

https://stpaulsbythesea.org/community-center-ocean-city-md-calendar/
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulsByTheSeaEpsicopalChurch

